From: Gillian Parrillo

To: Public Comment

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Urgency ordinance Item 7.4
Date: Monday, June 15, 2020 4:15:30 PM

Re: ltem 7.4

| request the Board strongly support the proposed urgency ordinance establishing a civil
enforcement process for Covid-19-related public health orders.

Please give Lake County residents certainty that they can shop at all businesses safely and be sure
they will encounter conditions in line with local and state public health orders. Appropriate signs
prominently displayed at the entrances of and throughout all businesses would be helpful. Only then
will the County’s economic engine have a chance of reviving.

Empower third party compliance officers who understand the rules to be the ones that address out-
of-compliance situations with gradual steps of enforcement. It should not be left up to the residents
of this County to have to advocate for their own safety every time they step into a local business.

Our job right now is to support local businesses; your job is to ensure that those businesses meet
Covid-19 health orders. Other counties are making this work. | hope this ordinance will be the tool
we need.

Gillian Parrillo

North Lakeport
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